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Big Six Towers residents have been the subject of recent thefts of catalytic converters and airbags throughout 

the confines of the property. These thefts have occurred both within our parking lots and adjacent city streets. 

Our Board of Directors, Management and Public Safety teams have been in touch with executive management 

of the 108th Precinct and are working closely to mitigate this uptick in criminal activity. 

Please note, this criminal trend is an international trend affecting the entire globe. 

Recently, Big Six Towers held a virtual crime prevention seminar with the 108th Precinct Crime Prevention 

Officer, P.O. Elidon Arber. This seminar focused on holiday scams and included the recent uptick in these type 

of larcenies. 

We are encouraging residents to contact a reputable automobile mechanic and/or automobile security specialist 

to install physical protection for their catalytic converters and airbag systems. 

   

SUSPICIOUS BEHAVIOR SHOULD BE IMMEDIATELY REPORTED TO: 

 

BST DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY: 

718.335.8715. 

 

ALL CALLS WILL BE HELD IN STRICT CONFIDENCE. 

 

 
NOTE: THE GRAPHICS CONTAINED IN THIS NOTICE ARE FOR ILLUSTRATION PURPOSES ONLY AND DO NOT, IN 

ANYWAY, PROVIDE A RECOMMENDATION OR ENDORSEMENT OF A SPECIFIC MANUFACTURER OR PRODUCT. 

 


